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ArkanSTOL Announces Opening of Pilot Registration for the 2023 Ozark’s Backwoods Challenge and their Partnership 
with STOL Nation for Streamlined Registration and Scoring Process.

Ozark, AR - ArkanSTOL is thrilled to announce its partnership with STOL Nation  along with the opening of pilot 
registration for the 2023 Ozark’s Backwoods Challenge, scheduled for September 27th to October 1st at Byrd’s 
Adventure Center in Ozark, Arkansas.

"We are thrilled to announce our partnership with STOL Nation for the 2023 Ozark’s Backwoods Challenge, bringing 
much-needed innovation to the STOL Competition World with a streamlined pilot profile management & registration 
platform, simplifying the process for all participants." - John Young, Co-founder of ArkanSTOL

The strategic alliance marks the beginning of an evolution to modernize and streamline the entire STOL event 
experience for pilots, event organizers, and enthusiasts who follow this fast-growing motorsport. STOL Nation 
provides advanced automation on a centralized platform with enhanced document storage capabilities, simplifying the 
registration and scoring process for both pilots and event organizers across all STOL platforms.

"I’m excited to be partnering with the ArkanSTOL Team. Together we're taking STOL event registration to a whole 
new level, making things easier for pilots, organizers, and fans in the future. It's incredibly fulfilling to serve the STOL 
community”- Anitra Goddard, Founder of STOL Nation

The aim of the partnership is to provide a one-stop solution for competition pilots, sponsors, volunteers and event 
organizers to complete necessary documentation and access updates with ease. STOLNation.com will also offer 
competition pilots and their sponsors the opportunity to gain more visibility and traction with STOL Fans who follow 
the ever popular competitions. The streamlined process not only saves time but also ensures accuracy and efficiency 
throughout the registration process.

Together, we look forward to enhancing the STOL community and making the 2023 Ozark’s Backwoods Challenge an 
unforgettable experience for all participants.
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